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               Topaz News 

Learning 

We have been talking about making healthy choices and staying safe this week. On the 

Life Bus Harold talked to us about needing sleep, water, air, food and exercise. We also 

talked about our feelings and how to cheer ourselves up if we are sad. 

         

It is national anti-bullying week this week so in assembly Mrs Williams talked to us 

about respecting others as that is the national theme. She also reminded us about the 

4Bs in our school rules: Be Kind, Be Respectful, Be Responsible, and Be Safe. 

In our learning time we have been making posters using our drawing and writing skills 

to help us remember. 

  

   

 

      Sally Windmill 

In maths we have continued to explore 

Numicon. Being able to look at the piece of 

Numicon and knowing which one it is 

without counting will help us develop 

number sense. There is something in the 

home learning books that you can do at 

home. 


